
 
 

Hall Green Early Years Network would like to invite you 
to 

 join us at our... 
 

Early Years Network Meeting 
WEDNESDAY 28TH JANUARY 2015 

 
 

The  Area SENCo Team will be  
delivering a presentation on the  

SEN/D reform briefing. This will raise awareness of 
the new SEN Code of Practice, Local Offer and the 

EHC Pathway and processes 
 

This briefing will be invaluable to all EY practitioners as 
well as SENCOs and Inclusion Assistants 

 
From 
1-3pm 

Allens croft Children’s Centre 
Allens Croft Road 

Kings Heath  
B14 6RP 

 
All foundation stage colleagues  

are welcome. 
 

We look forward to seeing you, we’ll have a cup of tea  
and a slice of cake waiting! 

 
RSVP  l.hitchmough@allenscn.bham.sch.uk 


